
 
 
 
 
 
If you have any questions relating to Prevailing Wage matters, please 
contact:  
 
Dave Biglin  
Email: David.Biglin@dol.nj.gov 
609.341.2849 (direct) 
609.292.2259 (Prevailing Wage Unit) 
 
Office of Wage & Compliance Development 
Department of Labor & Workforce Development  
 

Updated February 2017 

mailto:David.Biglin@dol.nj.gov

